
 

 
 

Try-a-tri  /  Sat 17th June  /  £5 entry per child  /   

Applications open Tuesday 16th May /  deadline for entry 6th June 
 

Dear parents, 

 

Try-a-Tri is a fun and inclusive sporting event, which has been run during the summer term 

since 2011 (with the exception of 2021 due to Covid restrictions, when it moved it to 

September).  

 

The event is open to all Aldryngton pupils from Foundation to Year 6.  

Applications open on Tuesday 16th May and will close after half term on the first day back 6th 

June. 

 

It is a Triathlon; a 3-in-1 race made up of swimming, cycling, and running. For the event, 

children form teams of three (a swimmer, a cyclist, and a runner) to compete against other 

teams.  

 

This year there will be a non-timed event for those teams that wish to take part without the 

competition element. 

 

This is a huge fundraiser for the PTA, and a truly popular event with Aldryngton families. It 

requires a huge number of volunteers on the day, please contact the organising team if you can 

help on the day, or join the organisation team for 2023:  

 

Email: tryatri@aldryngtonpta.com 

 

There are a variety of roles needed, including leads for catering and refreshments, purchasing 

items before the event; administration of race entries; communication to parents; and most 

importantly, event safety officer for the day.  

 

Even if you can help for an hour, it would mean that other parents can see their children take 

part in their race and with enough volunteers it will allow us all to enjoy what is usually a very 

exciting event. 

 

Thank you 

Try-a-tri Organising Team 
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